
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
e-Bulletin - Essential maintenance works, May update 
 
A43 Brook Culvert Geotechnical scheme  
I’m writing to provide an update on our essential maintenance scheme that’s 
currently in construction along the northbound carriageway of the A43. 
 
We’ll soon look to restart our programme of overnight closures to complete the 

scheme. This means that the A43 Syresham Bypass northbound from Brackley to 

the B4525 will be closed each night (Monday to Friday) from 8pm to 6am, from 28 

May 2025 until mid-June 2025. 

During our evening closures of the A43 northbound carriageway, our escort service 
from the BP garage at Brackley will be in place. Customers who live in Whitfield will 
still be able to access the village during the overnight closures, via a meeting point at 
the BP service station. Simply go to the garage forecourt and speak to one of our 
Chevron traffic management team (who’ll be waiting in Chevron branded vehicles), 
and they’ll take you safely through our roadworks and into the village. If one of our 
team isn’t at the BP service station when you arrive, then please wait a few minutes, 
as they’ll be escorting another resident through the roadworks, and will soon return 
to help you as well.  
 
Please ensure you pass this information on to any family, friends or carers who 
might be visiting during this time.   
 
Please note that all our planned works still may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will do our very best to complete 
the works as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum.  
 
Get in touch 
If you have any questions about these works, you can call the National Highways 
Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or email info@nationalhighways.co.uk. 
You can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England 
website at www.trafficengland.com or by following our X (formerly Twitter) feed: 
@HighwaysEMids.      
 
You can find more information about the scheme by visiting our webpage at 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east-midlands/east-midlands-maintenance-
schemes where you can also register to receive emails whenever new information is 
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published, ensuring you’re kept up-to-date on the scheme’s progress. Or, if you’d like 
to receive email updates regarding the scheme, please email 
noreplyA43EMids@nationalhighways.co.uk 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Simon Wagstaff 
National Highways 
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A43 Brook Culvert Geotechnical scheme at Syresham diversion route 

 

 


